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“l come that they may have life and have life to the full”
John: 10:10

Week Beginning - 30" June 2025 Next Week

Emmaus Catholic Academy Monday 30th June
As you will already be aware, it is the Bishops wishes that all Year 3 é:::::sgh:::’ed @
Catholic schools in Salford Diocese become part of a Catholic
M Academy and we have shared with you are intention to join Tuesday Ist July
EMMAUS Emmaus Catholic Academy. From Ist July, our school will Year 5 & 6 Rounders
: officially become part of the Emmaus Catholic Academy Trust. Wednesday 2nd July
Joining the Emmaus Catholic Academy will provide new opportunities for our children, Year 3 & 4 Cricket

staff, and families as we work together with other schools in the Trust to share
expertise, resources, and a shared mission rooted in our Catholic faith. Our core
values, high standards, and commitment to your children’s education and well-being will Transition Day
continue as always. On this day, your child will

If you would like to know more about Emmaus CAT, you can access their website on spend the day with their

this link: https://emmauscat.com new class teacher-.

Thursday 3rd July
Event Days Emmaus celebration

We seem to have had so many fantastic sports days and events over the last couple of Mass
weeks that there is a lot to share.

Since half term, we have celebrated our Father's Day activity, Rockstar day, Art Attendance Bear
Exhibition, Harry Potter Quidditch day, a full week of sports events including yoga and
dodgeball and even competed at the Catholic Oldham Schools tournament. We also
had an amazing opportunity when Oldham Athletic FC visited and brought along their
winning trophy to share with us. Here are just a few photographs but many more can

be seen on Twitter and the school website.

Thursday 3rd July

Each week in assembly, we
award our attendance bear
to the class with the best
attendance.

This weeks winners were:

Year 2
with 99.1%

Year 6
This week Year 6 attended a leavers mass with all the other children in Oldham Catholic
schools. This is a really special time for these children as they get ready to move on in the next
phase of their education. This week | will send out arrangements for our end of year
celebrations. Hopefully you will be able to join us and celebrate as Holy Rosary Family.
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